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Thursday 7 March 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We will be holding our annual Easter Egg Decorating Competition in the Junior School this year.  
There will be prizes for all that enter, and special prizes for a few winners from each year group.   

There is no theme, so let your children’s imaginations run wild. We ask that all eggs are either blown 
or hard boiled. There are many clips on YouTube that show how best to prepare an egg for 
decoration.  

All decorated bonnets need to be brought into school by Thursday 21st March where we will hold a 
bonnet parade.  Bonnets will be judged later that day and the winners announced to the children 
during Friday’s assembly. 

We would like to invite you in to see the eggs on Thursday 21st March at 3:30 pm.  If you are not 
able to make it at this time, rest assured, we will take lots of photos and publish them on the website. 
All eggs will then go home with the children on Friday afternoon.  

Kind Regards,  

 

Ayse Thomas 

Deputy Headteacher  

 

 


